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Carrasco, Martin N.

From: Carrasco, Martin N.

Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 2:22 PM

To: hoconstruction@msn.com

Subject: Estimate Request Ventura and Paseo Del Norte

Please provide an estimate for the removal and replacement of the sidewalk defect referenced in the picture 

below.  The defect is located on the east side of Ventura just south of Paseo Del Norte.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Carrasco 

 




